
We are seeking volunteers to help bake treats for 
residents of Ronald McDonald House on September
15th, 2022. We plan on being there from 4p-6p and
will be able to provide transportation from The 364
headquarters. Thirty minutes travel time to 
Floral Park, NY so 3:30 is the leave time.  If you are
interested, please email info@the364.org. Thank you! 

Sign up to bake for 
RMHC families today!

Thursday,
9/15/22

https://rmhc.org/

